
From: Phil Eberhard [mailto:Phil.Eberhard@plumber.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 15 March 2016 3:50 PM 
To: Chambers - Watson SDP 

Subject: Four Year Review - Preliminary Conference  

 
Dear Senior Deputy President  
 
I refer to the directions issued on 26 February 2016, regarding the proposed Group 4C Award 
Preliminary Conference. 
 
Please be advised that the Master Plumbers and Mechanical Services Association of Australia 
(Master Plumbers) intends to participate in the Preliminary Conference. 
 
Master Plumbers will attend the Fair Work Commission (Commission) in Melbourne. 
 
Given the comments of the Commission in the Summary of Proposed Variations for the Plumbing 
and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010, Master Plumbers no longer intends to pursue the “excess travel 
costs for attendance at block release” claim. 
 
I apologise for the late notification. 
 
Phil 
 
 
Phil Eberhard 
Senior Workplace Relations Advisor 
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